Our school joined the
SCOLAR English Alliance
activity: English Mania this year
in order to arouse students’ reading
interests and enhance their abilities
in learning English. Four teachers from ¥%
Teacup Productions, which is a not-for- e
profit performing arts company, came to our
school on 15th May, 2023, to host a variety
of activities with creative materials for 100
Primary One to Three students in two
sessions. Students had an opportunity to
learn about the features of a comic book,
make story props and play interactive
story-based games. Look how
much they enjoyed the
activities!




